
 
 

Important Dates 

Studio Open Veteran’s Day 

 November 11th 

Studio Closed For Thanksgiving Break 

November 23rd to November 26th 

 

 

 

 

 

NAoD News     November 2016 

 

Have friends 

whose fall sport 

is ending?  

 

We are still accepting 
registrations and best of all 
if you refer a friend to our 

studio, you will receive our 
Friend Referral Credit if 

they join us for the season. 
 

For every new family you 
refer you receive a $65.00 

credit on your account. 
 

Stop by the front desk for 
more information. 

 

Save the Date! 

 

Competition Team 
Winter Showcase 

 
January 21, 2017 
Location & Time 
To be announced 

 

-------------------------------- 

   
 

Follow us on 

Facebook, 

Instragram, and 

Twitter! 

Never miss out on any of 
the great things 

happening at the studio.  
Have a cute picture of 
your dancer? Share it 

with us and we will use it 
for one of our posts or 
tag us on one of yours! 

 

Don’t Forget 

Dress Code for 

all classes! 

 

Proper dance attire for all 
classes is required.  Please 

refer to our website for 
specific classes. 

 

Ponytail or bun for class 
(Bun for ballet classes) 

 

No street shoes allowed in 
classrooms, dancers should 

change into their dance 
shoes upon arrival to the 

studio. 

   

    


